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Dr.Anu.K and Ms.Anuradha.M, Assistant Prof. from the department of Zoology conducted an 

"Awareness Program on Higher Education and Career options in Life Science" as a part of our 

Innovative project for higher secondary students. Through this program 30 students were 

benefited by gaining knowledge about the various courses available in and around Vellore 

district. 

 


